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Commercial Ad Rates 

   Members      Non Members 

Business Card 15.00  25.00 

Quarter Page 20.00  30.00 

Half Page  40.00  50.00 

Full Page  65.00  75.00 

Prices are per issue, Banner Ads included 

YOU MUST PROVIDE ARTWORK 

Classified ads are free as they benefit our members.   

We will run an ad for three (3) months  

and request that you let us know  

if you would like it removed earlier. 

 

Contact Paula Diehl 

816.225.5100 

email: pdiehl51@yahoo.com 

To Contact the SCCA National Office  

Call 1-800-770-2055 or 

Visit the website: www.scca.com 

2014 SOLO ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE 
Jeff Bartz - 603.727.6042 
 jeffreywbartz@gmail.com 
James Cahill - 413.358.0844 
 jwracer05@yahoo.com 
Greg Cheney - 913.522.4940 
 wahooautocross@gmail.com 
Al Hermans - 816-478-2386 
 alhermans@sdc-corp.com 
Jeremy Salenius - 913.608.1648 
 jeremy.salenius@gmail.com 
 
Other KC Region Contacts 
Race Group Chairman 
Charlie Clark 816-257-7305 
Solo Group Chairman 
Al Hermans 816-478-2386    
Webmaster 
Doug Patterson and Joe Tasler 
Checkpoint Editor 
Barbara E. Garrett 
 composer1953@gmail.com 
Business Ads and News 
Reporter 
Paula Diehl,  
 c 816.225.5100 
 pdiehl51@yahoo.com 
Club Historian 
 Sharlene Smith 816-353-8922  
 
KC Region Representatives 
To Kaw Valley Race Group 
Chris Kern, 913-558-1265 
Alex Clark, Treasurer,  
 913-558-0176 
Charlie Clark, 816-257-7305 
 

2014 KC Region Officers 
REGIONAL EXECUTIVE  
Chris Kern - 913-558-1265 
 thefourkerns@icloud.com 

ASST REGIONAL EXECUTIVE  
Neava Ford - 913.522.9872 
 missneava@yahoo.com 

SECRETARY 
Jessica Dorn - 308.830.2257 (c) 
 Jl_dorn@hotmail.com 

TREASURER 
Paula Diehl  
 C 816-225-5100 
 pdiehl51@yahoo.com 

PAST REGIONAL EXECUTIVE 
Joe Tasler - 816-550-9007 
 joe.tasler@gmail.com  

BOARD MEMBERS 
Donna Cross—913.908.0380 
 donnarcross@gmail.com 

Al Hermans - 816.564.6176 
 alhermans@sdc-corp.com 
Mike Hill - 816-779-4562/ 
 H 816-678-3540, mikehill@fairpoint.net 

Jeremy Salenius - 913.608.1648 
 jeremy.salenius@gmail.com 
Brad Smith—913.708.4531 
 Brad.smith.kcrscca@gmail.com 
Dave Vincent—913.306.3284 
 dvincent@kc.rr.com 

 

2014 KC Region 

Officers and Board of Directors 

Other KVRG Representatives 
Kent Prather, Asst. Chair 
Rick Taylor, Secretary 
Jesse Prather 
 
KVRG Race Officials 
Race Chair - Gary Kern, 913-515-3878 
Co Race Chair - Chris Kern 
Paddock Marshall - Chris Kern  
Chief of T & S - Sharlene Bettinger 
Asst Chief of T&S - Bruce Bettinger 
Registrar - Linda Henson, 
 816-795-8520 
Chief Instructor PDX - Jim Wheeler 
Chief Driver’s School Instructor -  
Chief Scrutineer - Michael Pearson 
Chief Starter - Adam Miller 
Chief of Pits - Bob Nowlan 
Chief of Grid - Larry Hinton 
Course Marshall -  
 Ken Ragan 913-422-5778 
Hospitality - Marla Worthington 
Chief of F&C - Chris Keith 
Worker Coordinator -  
 Char and Ken Keith, 
 KVRGRACEWORK@ATT.NET 
Chief Medical - Robert Thompson 
 

Mid-Div Contacts 
Peter Zekert, Area 6 Director 
Richard Holden, Rep to SEB 
Keith Pfaust, Executive Comm. Chmn. 
Bill Allman, Driver Licensing 
 785-267-5613(w) 785-478-3235 (h) 
Scott Bowman, Executive Steward 
 bowmansc@kjww.com Kansas City Website & Forum 

www.kcrscca.org 



Words from Chris, our RE: 

After the off  season the club is staring the new season 
up with a lot of  events coming up shortly!  Already the 
first RallyCross has happened and as a first time 
participant, I’m here to tell you that it was a lot of  fun to 
work at this type of  event. We had 20 competitors which 
I think is an all time high! (way to go) The first Solo 
event is coming up soon on April 12th and I hope many 
of  you will come out to join in the fun! Several Road 
Rallies of  all types are also coming up.  Please check our 
website and/or Facebook page for further updates.  
Information will also be in future issues of  Checkpoint. 

As you all know, we have a SCCA majors event at the Kansas speedway on June 19 – 21(Father’s 
day weekend).  I am asking everyone in the club to please come out and help us put on the best 
event that we have seen in a very long time! It will take a larger number of  people to make this a 
successful event and we need your help to put this event on.  I think, in the long run, our Club 
will benefit greatly from this event with new members and maybe a new place to hold some of  
our other events. 
 
There are MANY ways you can participate with us this year, even if  it’s been awhile! 
 
See you all at the races! 

Chris Kern 

 

April Trivia Question: 

Who won last year’s trivia contest?  

 

All correct responses will be entered in a drawing to win a $35 gift certificate  

towards an event of your choice. Winner will be announced at the  

December General Meeting and in the January 2016 Checkpoint. 



Thank you to the following members for attending the KCR SCCA General Meetings. Your names 
will be entered in the year-end drawing for a free National membership. 

JANUARY 6, 2015  FEBRUARY 3, 2015 MARCH 3, 2015 

James Cahill Richard Araekue Larry Brady 

Greg Cheney Greg Cheney James Cahill 

Charlie Clark Charlie Clark Greg Cheney 

Donna Cross Donna Cross Charlie Clark 

Paula Diehl Paula Diehl Donna Cross 

Jessica Dorn Jessica Dorn Paula Diehl 

Phil Edmondson Neava Ford Jessica Dorn 

Neava Ford Tim Friest Neava Ford 

Barbara Garrett Barbara Garrett Tim Friest 

Tony Giordano Tony Giordano Barbara Garrett 

Al Hermans Al Hermans Al Hermans 
Chris and Lisa Kern Chris and Lisa Kern Chris Kern 
Bev Miller Ed Nicholson Vern Maxey 

Ed Nicholson Doug Patterson Kevin Nebeker 

Doug Patterson Ken Ragan Ed Nicholson 

Ken Ragan Jeremy Salenius Doug Patterson 

Henry Rompage Brad Smith Ken Ragan 

Jeremy Salenius Charlie and Sharlene Smith Jeremy Salenius 

Brad Smith Ken and Chelsea Snyder Brad Smith 

Charlie and Sharlene Smith James Thompson Charlie and Sharlene Smith 

Morgan Spencer Charlie and Norma Williams Ken and Chelsea Snyder 

Jeremy Utterback   Anthony Toledano 

Dave Vincent   Kevin Vieth 

Dan Wheeler   Dave Vincent 

Charlie and Norma Williams   Charlie and Norma Williams 

Ben and Steve Wolf   Ben and Steve Wolf 

    Ron Wright 

The KVRG Majors Event is June 19 - 21 at the Speedway and we need your 

help. The site will open on Friday, June 19 and workers are needed to work 

the course for the track test day on June 19 as well as help with track 

waivers and selling garage spaces and RV spaces for the weekend. You can 

also work course, observation or control if you can make it out Saturday 

and/or Sunday. 

 

Bring the whole family out for a Father’s Day weekend they won’t  

forget! You can stay the night and camp at the Speedway. You can come out 

for the day and watch the race. You can even take the wheel for a drive 

around the track after the race! 

 



Inaugural Ourally Alpine Road Rally Comes to 

Colorado October 4-8, 2015 
 

    Five Scenic Byways, seven major mountain passes, blazing fall colors and Victorian small town 
charm combine to woo car enthusiasts to Colorado for the inaugural Ourally Alpine Road Rally 
and Tour this fall. 

    Scheduled for Oct. 4-8 during the height of  the fall color season, the Ourally is based in 
beautiful Ouray, Colo., and features over 1,100 miles of  driving over five days on some of  the 
most legendary mountain highways in the country, including Molas Pass, Red Mountain Pass, Wolf  
Creek Pass and Lizard Head Pass. 

    Some call these passes treacherous, others call them stunning. We'll let you decide.  Each day of  
the Ourally features a unique loop drive starting and ending in Ouray. The routes trace five of  
Colorado’s most legendary Scenic Byways, showcasing scenery ranging from rugged mountains 
and deep alpine valleys to sun-baked red rock country. 

    Along the way, rally participants will pass through over a dozen historic communities including 
Durango, Redstone, Hotchkiss, Cedaredge, Ridgway, Gateway, Grand Junction, Telluride, Dolores, 
Silverton, Pagosa Springs, Lake City, Paonia and Carbondale. 

    The rally also takes in natural wonders like the Weminuche Wilderness, Unaweep Canyon and 
the Black Canyon of  the Gunnison and cultural attractions such as the historic mining districts of  
the San Juan Mountains, the Anasazi ruins of  Mesa Verde, and the Durango and Silverton Narrow 
Gauge Railroad. 

    All funds raised will benefit the Wright Opera House, a 126-year-old performing arts venue that 
provides a center for the arts in Ouray. 

    Entrance fee is $500 per vehicle, with a limit of  50 vehicles for the First Annual Ourally! The 
entrance fee will cover a welcome cocktail party and banquet on Oct 5, breakfasts each day, post 
tour social/ cocktail party each evening and an awards banquet the final night, Oct 8.For more 
information or to register online, visit www.ourally.co. Registration will be open the last week in 
March. 

http://www.ourally.co/


Chuck Davis 

Paula Diehl 

Pat di Natale 

Frank Ancona Honda 

Garmin 

Barbara Garrett 

Great Wolf  Lodge 

Hendrick Chevrolet 

Hendrick Toyota 

High Noon Saloon 

KC Speedway 

Roy Lopshire 

Doug Patterson 

Roses & Stuff  (Kent Edmondson) 

Charlie Smith 

Sharlene Smith 

SPS in St Louis 

Keith & Cheryl Williams 

Charlie & Norma Williams 

Thank you to our Awards Banquet 

Silent Auction Donators 

Do you have ideas that could help the Kansas City Region SCCA recruit and 
retain members? Would you like to help the SCCA host quarterly  
social events?  

The KCR SCCA Board is looking for members to help with the following 
committees: 

Bylaws/Operations Manual: We are looking for volunteers to help revise our bylaws and 

update our bylaws. This committee will prepare these revisions and present them to the 

members to vote on. This committee will also prepare an Operations Manual containing 

the important minutes and major decisions of the club to act as a reference and guide for 

future decisions. If interested in helping,  

contact Jessica Dorn. 

Membership: We are looking for help developing plans that will focus on recruiting new 

members and retaining current members. If interested in helping, contact Donna Cross or 

Jeremy Salenius. 

Nominating: We are getting an early start in seeking nominees for the Board elections. If 

interested in helping, contact Charlie Clark. 

Social: We are looking for help planning and hosting at least one social event per  

quarter. If interested in helping, contact Dave Vincent. 



The American Legion is hosting a Chili Cook-Off & Car Show on 

August 8. The event begins at 9:00 am. They would like us to come 

out, taste some award-winning chili and bring our cars. Cars should 

plan on showing up around 11:00 am. 



By Doug Patterson 
Photos by Jessica Dorn 

On Saturday, March 21st, on an eight-acre pasture, the quiet of the rural Kansas Spring morning was ruptured by 
the melodious mechanical maelstrom of twenty RallyCross machines taking to the tight and technical morning 
course.  With twenty timed entries, the 2015 Kansas City Region season opener at Holsworth Acres south of 
Garnett, KS, tied the 2013 season-finale for the largest field in the young program’s history.  In addition to many 
local competitors, the Kansas City Region welcomed guests from the Wichita, Ozark Mountain, and Des Moines 
Valley Regions. 

The weather couldn’t have been better if ordered directly by the Chamber of Commerce. Although the morning 
was brisk, temperatures quickly rose to the upper-sixties under clear skies, making for a perfect day for motor car 
racing. The event got off to a late start owing to difficulties in starting the timing and scoring computers. The late 
start cost the competitors some of the runs that the event organizers had hoped to pack into the morning and 
afternoon, but everyone still was able to make eight runs through two courses. 

The rain on the preceding Wednesday and Thursday provided concerns that the surface would be soft and sloppy.  
Bright, full sun and steady breezes on Friday along with great drainage at the site brought the surface back into 
form.  The safety stewards, Doug Patterson and Mark Hill along with the Midwest Division RallyCross Steward, 
Jim Rowland, kept a close eye on the courses all day to make sure that no potentially car-flipping ruts developed 
and made course adjustments as needed. 

In addition to the strong competitor turnout, a number of people from the Region as well as some Garnett, KS 
residents came out to see what the SCCA and our RallyCross program was like. Susan Wettstein from Experience 
Garnett (http://www.experiencegarnett.com/) brought information packets about Garnett, KS including coupons 
for discounts at many of the local eateries and shops. Several regular KCR members also came out simply to 
volunteer their services and labor. Tim Steger and Amber Balda came out to help with Timing and Scoring, Rich 
Bireta and his son came out to help work course, Ken Regan got up at the unholy hour of 0500 to drive the 
equipment van and timing trailer down from Bonner Springs, and our Regional Executive, Chris Kern, came out 
to help get things set up, work course, and pack up afterwards. It was great to see all the support for our growing 
RallyCross program. 

While the weather was mild and pleasant, the competition in several classes was hot and fierce, with the PA, PF, 
and SF classes all being decided by margins less than ten seconds. That might sound like a lot until you realize that 
in RallyCross, as opposed to Solo racing, all eight runs are integrated into a total elapsed time for the day. All runs 
count! 

2015 RallyCross season opener draws 
plenty of competitors and spectators 

http://www.experiencegarnett.com/


In Stock Front-Wheel Drive (SF), site owner Lenard Holsworth in his 1997 Dodge Neon edged out Dustin 
Etheredge in his 2005 Nissan Sentra SE-R. Dustin was quicker than Lenard on most runs, but a disastrous Run 5 
that resulted in a time eight seconds slower than Lenard’s plus hitting two cones, each earning a two-second 
penalty, put Dustin behind Lenard for the remainder of the day. Lenard, after all runs were completed, won the 
class by 7.124 seconds. 

Prepared Front-Wheel Drive (PF) has traditionally belonged to the 2014 class champion, Jim Rowland. Jim in his 
well-prepared 1993 Nissan Sentra SE-R was routinely one to two seconds faster than either the 2014 Ford Fiesta 

STs Doug Patterson, Jeremy Salenius, or Greg Cheney. Inconsistency during Heat 2 negated Jim’s 
quicker times. Incurring four cone penalties in the first two runs of  Heat 2, resulting in eight 
seconds of penalty time, was just enough for Doug to edge into the victory by a mere 1.117 seconds. 

The fastest drivers of the day were in Prepared All-Wheel Drive where the classic Mitsubishi/Subaru battle seen 
throughout rally and rallycross was joined once again. Mark Macoubrie in his 2005 Subaru WRX STi went head-to
-head with Mark Hill and his 2006 Mitsubishi Lancer Evolution IX. Consistency and cone penalties would once 
again play a deciding role in the outcome of the battle. Macoubrie was faster than Hill on straight time on a 
number of runs, but four cone penalties on the day were just too much to overcome. Mark Hill took not only the 
class win, but also the overall victory with a blistering total time of 426.335 seconds and no penalties. 



2015 Kansas City Region SCCA RallyCross Event #1 Results 

The next Kansas City Region RallyCross event will be at the Thunder Valley Sand Drags.  The date is still being 
negotiated, but as soon as there is a firm event date, an announcement will be made on the Kansas City Region 
website, on the KCR forums, and on the KCR Facebook page. 

Class Pos Number First Name Last Name Car Model Total Diff 

MA 1 32 Donnie Spears 2005 Subaru Impreza WRX Sti 456.235 -- 

MA 2 131 Kevin Brown 1993 Subaru Impreza 476.843 20.608 

MA 3 14 Alex Dereszynski Subaru 489.299 33.064 

MA 4 40 Kevin Dobrowolski 2002 Subaru WRX Wagon 492.765 36.530 

MA 5 13 Jennifer Brown 1993 Subaru Impreza 536.428 80.193 

                

PA 1 45 Mark Hill 2006 Mitsubishi E-voh IX 426.335 -- 

PA 2 41 Mark Macoubrie 2005 Subaru WRX STI 434.967 8.632 

PA 3 54 Cameron Knights 2012 Subaru Forester 482.910 56.575 

PA 4 43 Kevin Lawlor Subaru Impreza L 497.077 70.742 

PA 5 34 Nefty Bloom Subaru impreza 499.445 73.110 

                

PF 1 42 J Douglas Patterson 2014 Ford Fiesta ST 471.685 -- 

PF 2 3 Jim Rowland 1992 Nissan Sentra SE-R 472.802 1.117 

PF 3 142 Jeremy Salenius 2014 Ford Fiesta ST 478.314 6.629 

PF 4 43 Greg Cheney 2014 Ford Fiesta ST 479.878 8.193 

                

SA 1 119 David Tung 2013 Subaru XV 536.570 -- 

                

SF 1 63 Lenard Holsworth 1997 Dodge neon 471.855 -- 

SF 2 22 Dustin Etheredge 2005 Nissan Sentra-SE-R 478.979 7.124 

SF 3 36 Aaron Holsworth 1997 Dodge neon 486.970 15.115 

SF 4 87 Justin Klinger 2006 Scion tC 496.124 24.269 

                

SR 1 9 Taylor Held 2001 Chevrolet Tracker 534.718 -- 



2014 Awards Banquet - Mid-Am Awards 
photos by Doug Patterson 

Champions: 
FM - Larry Howard 
FF - Cliff Johnson 

F500 - Timothy Friest 
SRF - Jim Coté Jr 

GT2 - Tony Giordano 
GTL - Roy Lopshire 

EP - Brian Haupt 
AS - Jim Wheeler 

SM - Justin Walker 
IT7 - Will Wolf 

  

 
2nd Place: 

F500 - David Vincent 

GT2 - Mark Kirby 

IT7 - Bill Miller 

  

3rd Place: 

GT2 - Mike McGinley (podium sweep for KCR in GT2) 

  

Honorable Mentions: 

FC Champion - Allen Newcomb* 

STU Champion - Guy Watney* 

   *Member did not run enough Mid-Am races to qualify for awards 

 

More pictures are available on our Facebook page:   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/103135383015/#!/groups/KCRSCCA/ 



Yakety Yak… 

Dear Mom: 

    Steve Bachenberg sent Mom an email to keep us up on his busy life.  
After he and his partner, Joanne purchased a home on 3 acres in the 
Lawrence, KS area, the moving van finally unloaded at the new house the 
last of  November, 2014.  They are nearly finished unpacking, arranging and 
moving car parts, tools, shelves and stuff. Steve now has all work 
completed on his Lenexa house and it went on the market February 11th.  
Joanne is still working at the University of  Chicago and she plans to retire 
in March 2016.  So they plan on traveling back-and-forth a lot and will take 
their time getting the new house in order.  Steve just learned that his daughter-in-law Molli has 
accepted a position at Florida Gulf  Coast University in Ft Myers, FL.  She will start in August so 
this spring and summer John, his son and his family will be busy relocating in Florida.  Steve says a 
few trips there will also be on his schedule.  Steve hopes 2015 will be a little calmer!  He hopes to 
get back on the race track (but he hasn’t solved the puzzle of  the car not running properly yet).  
He says they have a stocked 1/3 acre pond at the new house and he is building a 30x48 shop for 
toys, projects and storage and would enjoy seeing old friends stopping by. 

    In mid-February Chuck Davis spent a weekend at Texas World Race Track as a crew person for 
his son, Matthew.  He said Saturday was very warm and in fact, he got sunburned.  Sunday was 
cooler with rain.  During the Saturday party he found out that the Southwest Division will have at 
least two or maybe three tracks off  their option list this year.  Chuck said Texas World will have its 
last SCCA event in May.  Demolition will begin in mid-June.  He also stated that the manager and 
part owner of  Eagles Canyon went through a divorce which created an ownership problem.  In 
addition the track is in need ofsome major repairs for which there is no money available.  And 
lastly, Chuck added that Motorsport Ranch in Houston has been sold to a Mexican Investment 
group.  The group plan to reconfigure the track and focus their effort on motorcycle racing.  Then 
he emailed Mom the next day to tell her that COTA (Circuit of  the Americas) filed for 
bankruptcy. 

    While watching TV in mid-February, we saw a news report about a large red-tailed hawk who 
crashed through a bedroom window in a South Kansas City home.  Imagine our surprise to hear 
the home belonged to KCR member Drew Arnold.  Drew said when he peeked into the bedroom 
the hawk was sitting on its butt with its legs splayed out with a dazed look on its face.  While 
waiting about 45 minutes for help from a Kansas City animal control officer to arrive, Drew said 
the hawk knocked over a basket of  clothes, cleared his dresser top of  personal items, scratched up 
woodwork around the window and ripped up the curtains.  According to a Kansas City-based 
natural history biologist, it is unusual for hawks to break through windows and even more unusual 
for a bird that size to go completely through such a small window.  Drew now has new nicknames, 
such as “Birdman” and “Hawkman”.  Now, for the rest of  the story…after recuperating at the 
Lakeside Nature Center in Swope Park, the young female hawk was released at South Oak Park in 
the Waldo neighborhood about a month after the accident.  

 don’t look back……  



April Birthdays 

1 Paul Moylan 

 Norma Williams 

2 Austin Whitney - (17) s of Jason & Tiffany 

 Brittney Williams 

3 Greg Harris 

4 Larry Howard 

 Gary Kern 

5 James K Charlesworth 

 Sue Ann Edmondson 

 Roy Lopshire 

7 Thomas Grube 

8 Evelyn M Roberge 

11 Jeff Bartz 

 Stanley Lizauskas 

 Claudia Wight 

12 Kevin Kirkland - s of Robin & Brenda 

 Scott Stordahl 

 Russ Terry 

13 Deb Mitchell 

14 Rick Fiske 

15 Judy Macoubie 

 Greg Welch 

17 Will Burke - (13) grs of Dick &  Peggy White 

19 Robert Thompson 

20 Elisabeth Vincent 

21 Patrick Darling 

 Holi Hill 

 Kera Swan 

22 David Vincent 

24 Lawrence Duty 

27 Andrew Edmondson 

 Robert Henson III - (16) s of Bob & Linda 

28 Robin Kirkland 

 Debra Pruett 

29 Tom Mangan 

30 Bob Bornkessel 
Tammy Giebel 

11 Bob & Linda Henson – 34 years 
15 Charlie & Sharlene Smith – 53 years 
21 Chris & Jennifer Edmondson  
30 David & Elisabeth Vincent 

April Anniversaries 

Did you answer the trivia question for this month or last? 

You get entered into a drawing for a free event every time you answer correctly. 

Have you made it to a General Meeting this year yet? 

It’s the first Tuesday of each month and every time you come you get 

entered into a drawing for a free membership! 



SAVE THE DATE: 

3rd Annual Music for the Child, 

“Fall Fling” 

October 17, 2015    Location TBA 



Dear Prospective SCCA member: 

To apply for membership in the Sports Car Club of America, the world’s largest member participation 
automotive organization, please print and complete the form in full and return, with payment, to: 
Paula S. Diehl, 3420 SW Pryor Rd, Lees Summit, MO 64082 
If you have questions, please call 816.225.5100 

PLEASE PRINT OR TYPE 

Name Date of Birth 

Address Telephone 

City State Zip 

Business address Telephone 

City State Zip 

Occupation □ Single  □Married: Spouse’s name 

Email Address 

Which address would you like mail sent to, and which phone number, or both, would you prefer to be listed in the Region 

roster?  Mail:  □ Home  □ Work Telephone: □ Home  □ Work  □ Both 

What areas of SCCA activities are you most interested in? 

□ Pro Racing □ Club Racing □ Vintage □ Road Rally □ Pro Rally 

□ Worker/Official □ Time Trials/PDX □ Solo □ RallyCross □ Other  ___________ 

Annual National Dues Annual KC Region Dues Total 

Regular member $65 Regular member $20 $85 

Family Membership ** $85 Family Membership ** $25 $110 

First Gear membership $45 Age 24 and under $45 

** If applying for family membership (Husband, wife and/or children), indicate names and dates of birth of 

children under 21: 

Membership in the Sports Car Club of America is dual—National and Regional.  Dues are 
for one (1) year from the date of payment.  Make one check/money order for the total 
amount payable to SCCA, Inc. Office Use Only 

Name DOB 

Name DOB 

Name DOB 

Name DOB 

I hereby apply for membership in the Sports Car Club of America, Inc., and its Kansas City Region and agree to abide by the bylaws and I agree to 
conduct myself according to the highest standards of behavior and sportsmanship in a manner that shall not be prejudicial to the reputation of the Club 
or fellow members.  I require the following type of membership: 

□ Regular membership—$85 □ Family membership $110 □ First Gear—Age 24 and under—$45 

Membership Amount  $ ______________ 

Weekend Membership #1  -$15.00 

Weekend Membership #2  -$15.00 

Referred by SCCA Member ______________________________ # _________________ -$15.00 

First/Last Name & Member Number REQUIRED        
Total Due $ _______________ 

Applicant’s Signature ___________________________________________________________ 
□ Enclosed is my check or money order for $_________________ 
□ Visa _______________________________________________________________________ 
□ Mastercard __________________________________________________________________ 

Date ____________ 
 
Exp ____________ 
Exp ____________ 



UPCOMING EVENTS ON THE KC REGION CALENDAR 

April 7 6:00 pm Solo Advisory Committee Meeting, ALP Auxiliary Room  
April 7 7:30 pm General Meeting, ALP 
April 11  Solo Test & Tune at MCC, Independence, MO 
April 12  Solo Event #1 a t MCC, Independence, MO 
April 25  Solo Event #2 at Heartland Park, Topeka 
April 26  Solo Event #3 at Heartland Park, Topeka 
April 28 7:00 pm Board of Directors Meeting, ALP Auxiliary Room 

May 5 6:00 pm Solo Advisory Committee Meeting, ALP Auxiliary Room 
May 5 7:30 pm General Meeting, ALP 
May 16  Solo Novice School at MCC, Independence, MO 
May 17  Solo Event #4 at MCC, Independence, MO 
May 24 & 25  Solo Spring Nationals at Lincoln Air Park, Lincoln, NE 
May 26 7:00 pm Board of Directors Meeting, ALP Auxiliary Room 
May 30  Street Survival School at MCC, Independence, MO 
May 31  Solo Event #5 at MCC, Independence, MO 

June 2 6:00 pm 6:00 pm Solo Advisory Committee Meeting, ALP Auxiliary Room  
June 2 7:30 pm General Meeting, ALP 
June 13 & 14  Solo Midwest Divisional #1 at Neosho, MO 
June 20 & 21  KVRG Majors Event at Kansas Speedway 
June 27  Solo Event #6 at MCC 
June 30 7:00 pm Board of Directors Meeting, ALP Auxiliary Room 

www.kcrscca.org 
Kansas City Region’s on-line resource for information, 

Online event registrations, updates, results and other fun stuff! 

CHECKPOINT IS THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE Kansas City Region Sports Car Club of America. Any opinion expressed is that of the authors and is not necessarily the opinion of the members of the Region, 
its officers or the CHECKPOINT staff. By publishing advertising in CHECKPOINT the Kansas City Region does not endorse the products of service advertised. Permission to reprint all artwork, photographs and articles 
published in CHECKPOINT is given to all SCCA regional publications and to SCCA’s Sports Car Magazine, provided full credit is given to the author, CHECKPOINT and the Kansas City Region SCCA. Deadline for 
submission to CHECKPOINT is the selected General Meeting date. 

COMING SOON 

 

2015  STREET  SURVIVAL  SCHOOL 
 

MCC PRECISION DRIVING CENTER & CAMPUS 
FOR MORE DETAILS SEE 

NEXT ISSUE OF CHECKPOINT 
OR ON OUR WEBSITE OR FACEBOOK PAGE! 


